
Oroville Planning Commission 

Monday, September 19th, 2022 

 

 Meeting called to order at 4:35 by Arnie Marchand 

 Commissioners Present: Arnie Marchand, Suzi Seger, Heather Marthaller, and Jeff 

Bunnell 

 Rebecca Ann by zoom 

 Staff: Kurt Danison and Cindy Boyer 

 Arnie called for any corrections to the August 2022 meeting minutes and hearing none, 

approved the minutes for August 15, 2022 meeting. 

 Kurt brought up what we need to do to update the Critical Areas for the Growth 

Management Act. 

 Next was going over the Comprehensive Plan Draft, the highlighted areas and 

the maps, and what they are for and what they are showing.  

 The Transportation Element was agreed to go forward as is. 

 Next month The Regulatory Program needs to be discussed and the Periodic Update and 

Checklist  

 Heather brought up that a new copy of the Planning Commission Members is needed. 

 Meeting adjourned at 5:20 

  


